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We strongly oppose HB 3063.

As responsible, well-educated, tax-paying parents, my husband and I care for our children,
ensure that their bodies are healthy with pure organic foods, that they are warmly dressed and
protected from the elements, and that their minds and spirits are nourished and stimulated with
public education.

Now the legislators are going to tell us that we don't have the right to make decisions about
what goes into our children's bodies?

As a woman, [ may legally choose to abort my unborn child, but I may not legally choose to
opt out of vaccinations for my healthy child??

Please protect our freedom as responsible parents in America to make decisions about what is
best for our children. An exclusionary bill like HB 3063 would violate these essential rights
and harm our children's future.
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